March 9, 1978 U 263-2831

Mr. Willard Fornell

Patent Administrator

University-Sponsored Eﬂucatimal
‘Material

University of Minnesota

332 Morrill Hall

Midneapolis, Minnesota 55453

Dear Will:

Thank yﬂu for the draft of the uaiversity ;}asition aa yﬂu digested it
from Jesse Lasken's paper. It is an excellent job and as you will note
from my letters to Dr. Press and Mr. Eizenstat a c@py was sent to
each of them, R

1 dicl maiw a couple of minor revisiaxm in your draft aft&r talking with

Norm Latker about it and these appear on pages 5,8 and 9. Also, 1

_have had no response from Shelly Stefnbach and knowing thet time was
& heavy factor in getting backup material into Administration hands 1

gent your paper on behalf of SUPA, 1 have by copies of my letters to
Dr, Press and Mr, Eizenstat informed Shelly Steinbach and Milt Goldberg

iof that fact. A copy was sent to. AAU gnd to yaur Pmsident Magram

also, _ i
Thank you again for your help and far a job weli dane..
Vary truly yauxs. |

Howard W, Bremer
President, Society of University
Patent Adminiamaths

Enc,

be--Pike-Woerpel-Hinkes



